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To: Minnesota Employees

From: Bill Schroer, 2009 Twin Cities Community Campaign Chair

Subject: i care. i give. i benefit. Community Campaign Coming

For years, ADC employees have shown strong support for the communities where we work and live. From employee volunteerism to fundraising drives, we showcase how we care, give and benefit our communities throughout the year. In 2008 alone, ADC Minnesota employees, together with ADC Foundation matching funds, contributed nearly $450,000 in charitable donations and organized more than a dozen community activities.

We’re all experiencing the affects of the economy within our budgets and wallets – both at home and at work. Yet we alone are not affected. Amid the economic turmoil, community organizations are losing public and private funds to support the necessary, basic services they provide to those in need throughout the Twin Cities. 

Now more than ever, it is imperative that we come together as one ADC to actively support our local community. This year ADC will partner with three community organizations: Community Health Charities of Minnesota, Greater Twin Cities United Way and Minnesota Environmental Fund.

Today, I am asking you to make a positive difference in the lives of others by participating in the upcoming 2009 Twin Cities Community Campaign, “i care. i give. i benefit.” Our fall campaign is one of ADC’s greatest traditions. It will be held the week of September 14 and include games, community teambuilding and active employee pledging.

This year I set two goals; one is to raise $200,000 in pledges and donations and the other is to achieve 50 percent participation rate in employee pledging.  By employee pledge participation, we mean all direct donations such as payroll deduction and one-time donation.  Although we do not count event participation towards this 50 percent goal, all special events will certainly help raise additional fund towards the $200,000 goal, while employees can have fun and participate in the teambuilding activities. 

Building a sense of strong community spirit will also play a key role in the campaign. Upcoming communications will introduce you to our big events that encourage participation — including the new i care Carnival and Bowl-a-Thon events, along with the return of Pinewood derby cars for our annual FiberGuide Derby.  For the most up-to-date information, visit the Campaign website frequently as more information will be added as they become available.

I ask you to get involved and support our community partners. Remember, “i care. i give. i benefit.” and together we will enhance and strengthen the communities where we work and live.

